

UNIT TEST 3

"SPORTS AND FREE TIME"

I. WRITING.

1. Go, do or play.

Choose the correct alternative to complete the sentences.

My sister always _____ gymnastic at school.

My team _____ basketball each afternoon.

We _____ running in the city park.



2. There was and there were

Complete the sentences with "there is", "there are", "there was" or "there were"

_____ a special ball in the soccer game last night.

_____ one referee in the tennis match now.

_____ many people in the stadium today.

_____ three players in the court yesterday.



UNIT TEST 3

"SPORTS AND FREE TIME"

II. READING.

1. Olympics games.

Read the text and select the correct alternative.

ANCIENT GREEK GAMES

The famous athletic competition in Ancient Greece was the Olympics games. The Olympic Games started in Olympia, a city of Greece. At the beginning, the games were part of a religious festival in honor of Zeus, king of the gods, held every four years.

The first Olympic Games were in about 776 BC. In those days, the only event was a short sprint, from one end of the stadium to the other. The running track was very wide. Twenty people could run together. Later, there were four days of many different competitions. The events were the same kind as in the Olympics today: running, jumping, throwing the javelin, throwing the discus, horse racing, and the marathon.

The competitions were only for men. Young men from rich families competed for prizes and for the favor of the Gods. Women couldn't compete. They had their own festival at Olympia, the Heraia, in honor of Hera, wife of Zeus. Women could compete in running races, but only unmarried girls could take part.

The spectators were from all over Greece. Only men, boys, and unmarried girls could attend the Olympics games. The prizes were crowns of olive.

Where did the Ancient Olympics Games take place?

- a. in Olympia.
- b. In different cities in Greece.
- c. in different countries.

How often did the Ancient Olympics take place?

- a. every year.
- b. every 2 years.
- c. every 4 years.

When were the first Olympics games?

- a) 776 BC.
- b) 770 BC.
- c) 776 AC.

What did the winners of the sports events get?

- a. a gold medal.
- b. an olive crown.
- c. a piece of news.

UNIT TEST 3

"SPORTS AND FREE TIME"

III. LISTENING.

1. Free time.

Match the audio with the corresponding picture.



A



B



C



D

